Helping Hands Moving Company
1009 Mukilteo Speedway

Mukilteo, WA 98275

July 20, 2010

Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Pkwy Dr. SW

Olympia< WA 98504-7250

To Whom It May Concern:

We were recently informed we were required to file an annual return with the UTC. Upon notification, we immediately filed the return. Since we are a relatively new company that is new to this industry, we were unaware of this annual reporting requirement, thus, our return was late.
We would like to ask for abatement of the $100 penalty as there was no direct intent to omit information by not filing. We assure you that now notified, this will not be an issue again. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Justin Gant
President
